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From: gordon@heinrichfarms.com
Sent: Friday, July 27, 2018 11:10 AM
To: LSJR-SD-Comments@waterboards.ca.gov; WQCP1Comments
Cc: Gordon Heinrich Farms; Eric; Jerad; Philip
Subject: STATE WATER PLAN

 TO: STATE WATER BOARD OF CALIFORNIA 
  
Regarding the state water plan to divert 40% of water would be devastating to our farming 
operation here in Modesto area. My family has been farming in the Modesto area for over 100 
years in diversified farming, and my Sons who are now involved,  and my grandsons will be 
involved in the future of our family farm.   I ask you to consider our plight , and the 
sustainability of our family farming operation, please don't take away our lively hood.   There 
are over 20 employees that are depending on our operation and my family to make a living.   I 
feel like our water rights are being taken away. 
  
  
Sincerely, 
  
Gordon Heinrich 
  
  
  

  

  Gordon Heinrich 

           HEINRICH FARMS 
           office:   209.524.8989 
                 cell:     209.595.2207 
       email: Gordon@HeinrichFarms.com 
            website: HeinrichFarms.com 
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